
ROBIN WOOD 
RESIDENTIAL

Monday 3rd November-
Wednesday 5th November

We are excited to announce that this year’s residential will be in Robin
Wood in Wales. The residential involves a 3 day (2 nights) trip including a
range of activities that promote team work and resilience. 

Our residential trips have always been a huge success and something our
pupils thoroughly enjoy. It is a fantastic way to start their final year at Hale
CE Primary School and create memories that they will have forever. 

You can sign up via school spider and can pay for the residential in
installments. 

We have tried to book it well in advance to support parents with the costs. 

3 day residential 
top of the range facilities 
24 hour staff on hand 
wide range of activities 
all meals included

Cost of the residential is £220 that
can be paid in installments 

Book online via School Spider

Due to high demand-the original
October date has now been taken

by another school.

Children will be picked up from school at 9:30am Monday and arrive
back at school at 2:30pm on Wednesday.


